Dear KLBC Member:

In a typical year we would enjoy a season-opening day in late April where you would fill out the membership form and pay annual dues. Unfortunately, we are not yet back to “normal”. 

We do expect to bowl this year with club events but we may not get into the full swing of play until summer. There will be no inter-club events this year.

Attached to this letter is a Membership Application form for 2021. Please print and complete the form, include a cheque for annual dues and return them to the club either by mail or drop them off at the clubhouse. 

We do not have an electronic payment option. If you prefer to pay cash please call or email me (pcook@telus.net) and we can arrange to meet. 

As a consequence of reduced playing opportunities the Board has decided to assess annual dues at 50 per cent of the normal rate for 2021. 

However, please be advised that, as play progresses during the year, the Board may decide either to assess the final 50 per cent of annual dues or to apply a playing fee. 

Playing dates and protocols will be added to the website and published in the Newsletter as soon as they have been determined. 

Please feel free to pass the Application Form onto others whom you think may wish to join the club and try bowls. New members will help with our financial situation.

Yours truly, 
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Peter Cook, Treasurer

604 266 9623

